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______________ 

 

 

November 20, 2017 

 

Dear Montecito Community, 

 

As you now know, on Tuesday, December 19th at 1:30 pm & 6:30 pm, the students at 

Montecito Elementary School will be performing our Winter Holiday Concert, Rudolph, The 

Red-Nosed Reindeer. There will be a run through on Thursday, December 14th at 1:00pm and a 

dress rehearsal on Monday December 18th at 1:00pm. Please see the song list below. If you or 

someone you know play piano and would like to accompany the students for the concert (plus 

the run through and dress rehearsal), please contact Steve Smith.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Smith 

Elementary Music Specialist 

Montecito Elementary School 

steve.smith@sd41.bc.ca 

604-734-5559 cell 

 

Divisions 6-8: 

Jingle, Jingle, Jingle (+ Santa Claus) 

We are Santa’s Elves (+ Head Elf) 

 

Divisions 1-2: 

There’s Always Tomorrow (+ Clarice & Rudolph) 

We’re A Couple Of Misfits (+ Hermey & Rudolph) 

 

Divisions 3-5: 

Silver And Gold (+ Yukon Cornelius) 

The Most Wonderful Day Of The Year (+ Sentry) 

 

Divisions 9-11: 

A Holly Jolly Christmas (+ Sam The Snowman) 

Rudolph The Red-Nosed Reindeer (+ Sam The Snowman) 
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